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News and Notes 
 
We are in need of old pool noodles. If you have any that you 
would like to donate to our classroom, we would gladly take 
them.     
 
We will be taking a field trip to Howell’s Pumpkin Patch near 
Winterset on Thursday, October 12th.  This field trip will be for 4 
and 5 year olds only, so 3 year olds will not have school that day.  It 
will be an all day trip, and we will arrive home before preschool 
dismisses at 2:45.   Permission slips are being sent home this week.  
 
We are sending some homework home this week, and will send it 
periodically throughout the year.   If students do it and bring it 
back, they will get a prize.   
 
I sent physical and dental reminders last week to anyone who 
still has paperwork missing. Please note that Headstart is 
requiring all physicals be turned in within the first 45 days, or 
the child will not be able to return until it is completed.   Please 
get these turned in! 
 
Fall Parties will be on October 31st.  Parents/students signed up 
to send things are Braylee Mullock (snacks), Kendall Lorentz 
(snacks), Bentley Cunningham (drinks), Isabel Ramaeker (plates 
and napkins), Vanna Field (favors). We have 18 students in the 
class.  
 
Benson is bringing snacks next week.  
 
October Calendar is coming!  I am trying  
to schedule a few last minute 
things.  
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Upcoming Events 
 
 
October 10th  School Pictures 
October 10th  Conservation Visit 
October 12th  Field Trip to Pumpkin Patch 
  *4 and 5 year olds only; NO SCHOOL for 3 year olds* 
October 23rd-27th  Red Ribbon Week 
October 31st  Fall Parties 
 

October 
Birthdays 

 
Benson-5th 

Charleigh-27th  
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We make a living by what 
we get, but we make  

a life by what we give. 
 

-Winston Churchill 

 
 
Star Student forms were given out at 
back to school night.  Please get 
those turned in (along with pictures), 
so that your child can be featured on 
our star student bulletin board. 
*Some of you have turned in the 
form, but not pictures.    
*Pictures can be sent via hard copy 
or email.  
*If you need a new form, let me 
know and I will send one home.  

 

	 Star Student 


